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Senate Committee, 

 

     The city of Glendale, like many of the surrounding communities, benefits greatly 

from the support Heard Farms provides in regard to wastewater management. They 

have come through for us when we needed them, and I hope they will be around for 

years to come.  

 

Marcus Brenden  

City of Glendale 

Head of Public Works 


